
This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

Food Service welcomes every student to enjoy SAFE school meals. 

Meals are prepared with the utmost of care to ensure each child's safety. The 

Food Service department and employees take food safety and the health of all 

students and staff seriously.  We continue to follow all health department food 

and COVID-19 guidelines including: 

 All employees wear masks 

 Gloves are worn and changed frequently 

 Proper handwashing followed 

 Acrylic shields used to ensure social distancing for the cashier and in food 

preparation areas 

 High touch areas disinfected regularly 

 All side dishes individually packaged 

 Entrees served to students upon request 

 Disposable compostable trays, individually wrapped silverware and 

individual condiments utilized 

 Cashiers utilize software to charge elementary students and secondary 

students will use ID cards with scanners instead of pin pads 


